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To all Parents and Friends of the Royal Grammar School 

 
 

You are cordially invited to join us for our 

 

Annual Service of Remembrance 
 

and observation of the two minutes’ silence 
 

on 
 

Monday 11 November 2019 
 

in the Quadrangle 
 

10.45am – 11.15am 
 

(Please arrive by 10.40am) 

 

 

 

Please note: 

 

 There will be no car parking on the school site. 
 

 In order to get the boys into position, it is essential that all visitors enter the school grounds via the 
glazed doors facing Amersham Road. 

 

 The viewing area for visitors will be in the lower Quadrangle area. 
 

 If the weather is inclement, the ceremony will take place in the Queen’s Hall. 
 
 You are warmly invited to join us for refreshments in the Queen’s Hall after the service. 
 


